THE EUREKA MINING COMPANY, LLC
481 S SAND TRAP LANE

PUEBLO WEST, CO 81007

RE: Eureka Saturday Night Project, File No. P-2015-001. Request for extension of financial warranty
from May 3 to July 15h 2015.

Date: April 16, 2015
To: Colorado Department of Reclamation, Mine and Safety Attention Dustin Czapla.

TEMC respectfully requests a 60 day extension of providing the CDRMS a financial warranty bond for
future reclamation purposes. TEMC NOI was approved on March 3, 2105 with a 60 day notice to
provide a financial warranty bond.

Our insurance agent and insurance carrier require the written approval of TEMC POO from the USFS
before such a financial instrument can be issued.

TEMC was notified by Amy Titterington that the USFS (Leadville Ranger Office) has sent out the public
scoping letter on April 7" giving the public 30 days to respond to our NOI { to May 7"), then the USFS
requires another 30 days to evaluate and answer the responses which puts the USFS approval out to or
near June7th.

Due to timing constraints we are asking for the termination date to be extended from May3rd to June
15, 2015.
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